
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary

Public Notice – Submissions 
Invited
At its ordinary council meeting on  
2 August 2022, Alpine Shire Council 
endorsed draft amendments to the 
Governance Rules for the purposes 
of inviting public comment. The draft 
amendments allow Council to conduct 
Council Meetings by electronic means, as 
well as updating the process for election 
of Mayor, and other minor improvements.

A copy of the draft amendments to the 
Governance Rules may be inspected at the 
Bright Council Office, Customer Service 
Centres in Mount Beauty and Myrtleford, 
and on Council’s website: https://www.
alpineshire.vic.gov.au/onexhibition.

If you would like to provide feedback on 
the draft amendments, written submissions 
must be received by Council by close of 
business on Friday 19 August 2022,  
should be addressed to:
Submissions, Alpine Shire Council,  
PO Box 139, Bright 3741; or  
submissions@alpineshire.vic.gov.au; or 
online at www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/
onexhibition.

After considering submissions, Council will 
formally adopt the Governance Rules at 
the Ordinary Council Meeting on  
6 September 2022. 
For more information contact  
Dennis O’Keeffe, Manager Corporate on 
(03) 5755 0555. 

On Exhibition - Alpine Shire 
Youth Strategy 
Council has prepared a draft Youth Strategy 
and now invites community comment. 

After considering submissions, Council 
aims to adopt the strategy at the October 
Council Meeting on 4 October 2022. 

Making a Submission 
The draft Youth Strategy is available on 
Council’s website at www.alpineshire.vic.
gov.au/onexhibition.   
Hard copies are available at Council’s 
Bright Office and Libraries in Mount 
Beauty and Myrtleford. 
Submissions must be received by  
30 August 2022 via: 
• �Mail to Submissions, Alpine Shire 

Council, PO Box 139, Bright 3741  
• �Email to submissions@alpineshire.vic.gov.au 
• �Online at  

www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/onexhibition 

For more information contact Alpine Shire 
Council on 5755 0555. 


